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Profit Guidance for the Half Year Ended 30 September 2014

The board of directors (“Board”) of EuroSports Global Limited (“Company”, and together with its

subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to advise its shareholders that based on its preliminary assessment,

the Group is expected to report a loss for the half year ended 30 September 2014, mainly due to a

decrease in the sales of automobiles as compared to the corresponding period last year. The

Lamborghini Gallardo has reached the end of its life cycle and the Group has launched, in its

replacement, the new Lamborghini Huracan in the month of September 2014.

Further details of the Group’s performance will be disclosed when the Company announces its

unaudited financial results for the half year ended 30 September 2014 in due course.

By Order of the Board

EuroSports Global Limited

Melvin Goh

Chief Executive Officer

13 October 2014

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the

Company’s Sponsor, CIMB Bank Berhad, Singapore Branch (“Sponsor”), for compliance with the

relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”), this being the

SGX-ST Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. The Sponsor has not independently verified the

contents of this announcement.

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST and

Sponsor assume no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of

any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Eric Wong, Director, Corporate Finance. The contact

particulars are 50 Raffles Place, #09-01 Singapore Land Tower, Singapore 048623, Telephone: +65

6337 5115.


